
 

  

 

Dear CHASS Class of 2027: 

Welcome to the College of Humanities, Arts, and Social Sciences (CHASS) at the University of California, 
Riverside! We look forward to meeting you this summer during Highlander Orientation.  Highlander 
Orientation is around the corner and will offer both in-person and virtual sessions.  

During your Academic Advising and Course Registration session at Highlander Orientation, your 
Academic Advisors will assist you with fall enrollment. 

To make your fall enrollment go as smoothly as possible, it is important that you send in all applicable 
Advanced Placement (AP), International Baccalaureate (IB), and college transcripts to UCR Admissions by 
July 15th, 2023.  

In addition to sending the documents above, some new freshman will need to take placement exams 
BEFORE attending Highlander Orientation. Please review the checklist below to make sure you have 
completed the necessary steps in preparation for registration. 

 Send in your Advanced Placement (AP), International Baccalaureate (IB) or college 
transcripts. All AP, IB, and college transcripts must be sent to UCR Admissions by July 15th, 
2023. 

 Take the UC Analytical Writing Placement Exam (AWPE). Please visit https://uwp.ucr.edu/ 
to view the upcoming exams and to sign up for the placement exam. 

 Take the Math Advisory Exam (MAE) placement test (if your major requires it). The 
following CHASS majors require math: Pre-Business, Psychology, Liberal Studies, 
Economics, Business Economics, Economics/Administrative Studies, Political 
Science/Administrative Studies, Sociology/Administrative Studies, History/Administrative 
Studies, Art History/Administrative Studies and Neuroscience. If you’re in a major that 
requires math, then your math placement should be finalized by July 12th. Select AP/IB and 
transferable coursework can also meet the math placement requirement. Please visit 
https://arc.ucr.edu/mae to determine if you need to take the MAE. 

In addition to making sure all of your documents have been sent to UCR Admissions and that you have 
completed the required placement exams, all incoming freshmen must complete the CHASS Advising 
101 online course. This course will introduce CHASS students to university policy, academic advising, 
graduation requirements and fall quarter registration information. You will be notified as soon as the 
online advising course has been launched, mid-June. Remember to check your R'mail consistently so that 
you don't miss the invitation to the course. 

We look forward to meeting you this summer! 
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